
From: Townsend, Jeanine@Waterboards
To: commentletters
Subject: FW: Permanent actions for water usage reduction
Date: Wednesday, February 14, 2018 6:48:20 PM

 
 
From: Barajas, Miryam@Waterboards On Behalf Of WateBoardsPublicAffairs, OPA@Waterboards
Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2018 9:48 AM
To: Townsend, Jeanine@Waterboards
Subject: FW: Permanent actions for water usage reduction
 
Do these go to you?
 
 
Miryam Barajas
Public Information Officer
Office of Public Affairs
State Water Resources Control Board
(916) 341-5263
miryam.barajas@waterboards.ca.gov
 

 
From: danielle potheau [mailto:dpotheau@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2018 7:36 AM
To: WateBoardsPublicAffairs, OPA@Waterboards
Subject: Permanent actions for water usage reduction
 
Hello! I am very pleased to hear the board is considering making water reduction measures
and fining permanent, rather than drought dependent. I donhope this change takes effect.
Thank you for your time.
Best, Danielle Potheau
Pasadena CA

Public Comment
Changes to Prohibiting Wasteful Water Use Practices

Deadline: 2/14/18 by 12 noon

2-14-18
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